
                                                      Bulletin Announcements                                                                                  
                November 6, 2022 

The Sanctuary flowers on this day, are given to the glory of God,  
 

• In honor of Helen Potter, for her many years of service at Park Lake.  Helen has been a dedicated 
member of Park Lake since 1953 and celebrated her 107th birthday on July 3, 2022.  Given with love 
by Eleanore and Frank Kaney and family. 

                                                                         and 

• In memory of her loving husband Randy Engar, by Barbara Martin. 

 

               5 Cents Per Meal Offering, 
Today, Sunday, November 6th 

Presbyterians' Answer to Hunger Program 
(PATH).  Each month, we ask members to 
contribute 5 cents for each meal during the 

month.  Park Lake regularly takes up the offering on the 1st 
Sunday of each month.   

5 cents per meal for the month of November is $4.50 
or $54.75 per year. 
  

 
 

“Come and See” 
what Jesus is doing here! 

You are invited to the… 
 

Park Lake Youth Fundraiser  
Thanksgiving Lunch 

Sunday, November 13 
11:45 am, after worship 

In Struble Fellowship Hall  
 

Donations will be accepted to help 
support the Park Lake Youth on their 
2023 Church retreats and Mission Trips.   
 

We are very thankful for your support! 

GayStraight@ParkLake 

Wednesday, November 9th  
Proposed Housing Project Between PLPC 

 and Zebra Coalition 

 7:00 PM - 8:30 PM  
  All are welcome! 

 Please join us to learn more about the proposed 
housing project for the church's remaining hotel 
space, on Wednesday, November 9th at 7:00 PM, 
in Struble Fellowship Hall for a brief reception 
followed by a short program. Zebra Coalition 
Executive Director, Heather Wilkie will present an 
update on the project from the Coalition's 
perspective, and Pastor Dan DeBevoise 
will represent Park Lake. After an overview of the 
project and what is in process, there will be time 
for a Q/A. This evening of fellowship is sponsored 
by GayStraight@ParkLake, who will launch their 
annual Christmas Gift Card collection for the young 
adults served by Zebra Coalition today, Sunday, 
November 6th.    

Gift Card Collection 
 for Zebra Coalition Youth 

Please consider helping our youth in the Orlando 
area this holiday season. Needed are gift cards of 

$5 and $10 for economical meals (McDonald’s, 
Wendy’s, Subway, etc.) or somewhat larger 
amounts ($20, $25-$50 ) for clothing, school 

supplies, and other goods (Walgreens, CVS, Target, 
Walmart, etc.). We can also convert your monetary 

gifts into gift cards.  Please give or send your gift 
cards or cash to any member of  GayStraight@Park 
Lake between today, Sunday, November 6th and 

Sunday, December 11. Look for more details in the 
upcoming November Worship & Work newsletter.  

To learn more about the Zebra Coalition 
visit: https://www.zebrayouth.org . 

Please make plans to attend worship, Sunday, 

November 13, when you will have the opportunity to 

bring your pledge card forward during worship.  If you 

cannot attend worship, please return your pledge 

cards to the church office as soon as convenient.  

Then join us following worship for our Annual Youth 

Fundraiser Thanksgiving Lunch in Struble Fellowship 

Hall. 

https://www.zebrayouth.org/


Church Staff 
 

Co-pastors  Rev. Dr. Helen DeBevoise 
 Rev. Dr.  Dan DeBevoise  
Parish Associate  Rev. Dr. Linda Wright Simmons 
Organist, Director FAVO  Will Benton 
Choir Director  Robb Ross 
Child Care Center Director, Barbara Twachtman 
Financial Administrator  Linda Castle 
Church Secretary Carol Bookhardt 
Maintenance Keith Bridges 
Librarian  Alice Schmidt 
Nursery Staff Barbara Boyce 

Church Missionaries 
Madagascar                                  Dan and Elizabeth Turk 
Mozambique                                                       Sebber Banda 
                                                                   Rev. Carlos Faquione  

 

Pledged Income  

Thru  09/30/22  

Non Pledged Income  

Thru  09/30/22 

Budget  $384,204 Budget  $37,500 

Actual  $338,307 Actual  $52,839 

Difference ($45,897) Difference $15,339 

    

Park Lake Operating Budget Thru  09/30/22 

 Income Expenses Difference 

Budget $472,275 $476,994 ($4,719) 

Actual  $448,297 $455,994 ($7,697) 

 

 

(low 

Hygiene items: 
Soap 
Deodorant  
Disposable razors 
Socks (especially women’s) 
Toilet paper 
Toothbrushes  
Toothpaste 
Dental floss 
Shampoo 
Sanitary supplies 
Women’s Incontinence items 

Food items: 
Food with pop tops 
Rice 
Canned corn 
Crackers 
Peanut butter 
Jelly 

*please check expiration 
dates on food items before 

donating. 

Dorcas:  Monday, November 7 
1:30 pm, Parlor 
Circle Representative 
Anne Gardepe, annegard64@gmail.com  
Bible Moderator  
Sandy Bogner, sandybogner@cfl.rr.com  
Sarah:  Monday,  November 7 
2:00 pm, Westminster Towers,  
Multi Purpose Room 
Circle Representative & Bible Moderator  

       Marian Price, marian66@cfl.rr.com 
Joanna:  Monday, November 7 
7:00 pm, Struble Fellowship Hall 

      Circle Representative  
      Sherry Riley, sheray27@gmail.com  
       Bible Moderator  
      Helen DeBevoise, helenparklake@gmail.com 

  WASHINGTON SHORES  
PRESBYTERIAN FOOD PANTRY  

  October donation days:    
 Tuesday, November 15 & 29 

Park Lake PW Circle Meeting Schedule 

 
 
 
 
 

Esther Circle Gingerbread House Event 
Sunday, December 4, 2022 

11:45 a.m. Struble Hall/Patio 
Children and Adults of all ages 
All money collected will go to 

Habitat for Humanity of Greater Orlando and 
Osceola County 

Please R.S.V.P. to erincook987@gmail.com by 
November 30, 2022  

Lunch:  $5 per person 
(Chili, PB&J, Fruit) 

Gingerbread House:  $10 per kit 
*If you would like to donate money for candy for 

the Gingerbread House toppings, 
please contact Anne Vercheski 

at avercheski@cfl.rr.com. 

Angel Stocking donations  
(look for the Angel Stocking “Tree” coming 

soon in the West Transept) 
 Fill an Angel Stocking for Grace! Park Lake is 
again sponsoring “Angel Stockings” for the pediatric 
patients at Grace Medical Home, one of Park Lake’s 
mission partners. Grace Medical Home reflects the 
heart of Christ by offering the highest level of 
health care to the low-income, uninsured in Orange 
County.  Choose a donation slip from inside the 
stockings and send in your donation.  Donations 
may be sent to the church office, placed in the 
collection plate, made on the plpc.org Giving Page, 
or given to Anne Vercheski.  

mailto:erincook987@gmail.com
mailto:avercheski@cfl.rr.com
http://plpc.org/

